

Gorsemoor Primary School

Acting Headteacher: Mrs. B. S. Heath B.Ed. B.A.

Tel: (01543) 274788 Fax: (01543) 278623

E-mail: <u>headteacher@gorsemoor.staffs.sch.uk</u>

Website: www.gorsemoor.staffs.sch.uk

Gorsemoor Road, Heath Hayes, Cannock, Staffs. WS12 3TG.

Dear Parents/Carers,

At Gorsemoor, we greatly value your opinions. Attached, you will find a parent questionnaire. We have selected you to complete this questionnaire, as Mrs Morris and I, would like feedback on the Special Educational Needs provision that we provide for your children. We will use your feedback to find out what we are doing well and what we may need to do in order to improve our SEN provision. Please send these back your child's class teacher.

I would also like to make you aware of changes we will be making to how we share your child's PEP (Personal Education Plan). We would like you and your child to take a greater part in the reviewing and planning of the targets that your child works on in order to help them further with their learning. Therefore, during the second half of the Spring term, we will be inviting you to attend a PEP meeting. This will happen at some point during the school day. I therefore wanted to give you as much notice as possible. I will contact you again at the end of February to inform you of the time of this meeting. I hope that you find this a valuable experience.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Elwell
Assistant SENCo















